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Statement on New Revenue Estimates 
 
Madison, WI — Senator Chris Kapenga (R-Delafield) released the following statement 
after the Legislative Reference Bureau released its latest revenue projections: 
 
“Over the last eight years, legislative Republicans have helped create a positive 
environment for both wages and business income around Wisconsin to grow and thrive.  
These revenue increases validate that conservative budgeting coupled with pro-growth 
policies delivers results.” 
 
“Moving forward, the most prudent thing would be to utilize these additional revenues to 
replace borrowing in our current budget cycle. When families have extra money in their 
budget, they don’t put their bills on their credit card. They know that it simply doesn’t 
make sense to use that credit card and end up paying additional interest.  I think voters 
have asked us, as their voice, to use that same common sense when it comes to the state 
budget.   
 

### 
 
 
Senator Kapenga represents the 33rd Senate District, which covers most of central Waukesha 

County and Lake Country. 

 


